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All family doctors are responsible to provide the highest quality of clinical care possible 
to their patients irrespective of each patient’s age, disease or disability, creed, ethnic 
origin, gender identity, nationality, political affiliation, race, sexual 
orientation, social standing or any other factor. 

 People identifying as lesbian, gay, bisexual, transgender, and queer/questioning 
(LGBTQ) have the human right to have accessible, affordable and high-quality care to 
meet their health needs.  

World Organization of Family Doctors (WONCA) acknowledges the health needs of 
people identifying as LGBTQ and urges all clinicians and medical organizations, as well 
as all governments and global organizations, to provide just, equitable, dignified, high 
quality health care to LGBTQ people in each community where they reside.  

 


